
Subject: Re: Estimates on birth registration do not match for wealth index
Posted by Trevor-DHS on Mon, 01 May 2017 14:56:02 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thanks for pointing this out.  Due to late changes related to the wealth index, there are some
tables in this report that used a prior version of the wealth index, and not the final one. We will be
correcting these estimates for the wealth index.  Your calculations are correct.
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